From: Gallegos, Maria 
Sent: Monday, October 30, 2017 12:17 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Morita, Julie
Subject: RE: Commissioner Morita and Kate McMahon, Re: Dinner invitation -Thursday, 10/26/2017

Good afternoon Steve,

Commissioner Morita and Kate McMahon attended the dinner as guests and representatives of the City of Chicago on Thursday, October 26, 2017 and no honorarium was given.  

Thank you,

Maria A. Gallegos | Staff Assistant

Chicago Department of Public Health | Commissioner’s Office

